
 

 

 

 

 

March 10, 1997 

 

Carol Keeley 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Additional Information Request No. FBI-25 (Carlos Bringuier and Carlos Quiroga) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to any and all Headquarters and New Orleans field office files 

regarding Carlos Bringuier and Carlos Quiroga.  Our request includes, but is not limited to, the New 

Orleans field office files numbered 100-16739 and 134-939.  The latter file number is referenced in 

FBI record number 89-69-1559 (Record Identification Number 124-10253-10066), a copy of which is 

enclosed. 

 

To the extent that these files have already been processed or are designated for processing under the 

JFK Act, please let us know. 

 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


